

Community Services

Legislative Services

July 20, 2016

Sent via email: david.ullrich@glstcities.org

Web-site: www.forterie.ca

David Ullrich, Executive Director Great Lakes and St. Lawrence Cities Initiative 20 North Wacker Drivem Suite 2700 Chicago, Illinois 60606

Re: Great Lakes and St. Lawrence Cities Initiative and City of Waukesha's Application

The Municipal Council of the Town of Fort Erie at its meeting of July 18, 2016 passed the following resolution:

That: Council supports the resolution of the Great Lakes and St. Lawrence Cities Initiative dated June 15, 2016 reaffirming their commitment to the protection of our water resources, and further

That: Council expresses its disappointment with the June 21, 2016 decision of the Governors of the eight Great Lakes states to approve the application of the City of Waukesha to divert water out of the Great Lakes basin, and further

That: Council directs that a copy of this resolution be circulated to the Great Lakes and St. Lawrence Cities Initiative, The Honourable Kathleen Wynne, The Premier of Ontario, The Honourable Philippe Couillard, The Premier of Quebec, Association of Municipalities of Ontario and The Regional Municipality of Niagara.

The Great Lakes and St. Lawrence Cities Initiative resolution dated June 15, 2016 is attached for reference.

Trusting this information is of assistance to you.

Yours very truly,

Laura Bubanko, CMO, Dipl. M.A. Manager, Legislative Services/Clerk

lbubanko@forterie.ca

LB:dlk Attach.

cc:

The Honourable Kathleen Wynne, Premier of Ontario Sent via email: kwynne.mpp@liberal.ola.org
The Honourable Philippe Couillard, Premier of Quebec Sent via email: cpm@mce.gouv.qc.ca
Pat Vanini, Executive Director, AMO Sent via email: pvanini@amo.on.ca
R. Walton, Regional Clerk Sent via email: ralph.walton@niagararegion.ca